
TO 

FROM 

M E M 0 R A N D U M 

Prof. David D. Husband 
Secretary, Faculty Senate 

Alan M. Sear ~ 
Chairman, Academic Forward Planning Committee 

Attachment 12. 

RE Report of the 1983-84 Academic Forward Planning Committee 

DATE May 22, 1984 

During the past year a variety of issues relevant to the future 
academic direction of the University were referred to the Academic 
Forward Planning Conmittee for its consideration. The Committee dis­
cussed the following items and made its recommendations to the Admini­
stration of the University on each issue. 

1. The Provisional Year proposal 
2. The proposal for a Pharm.D. degree 
3. A request for input to Carolina Plan III 
4. A proposal to study policies of outstanding universities 

in order to provide guidance for academic planning at 
the University of South Carolina 

5. A request to review system-wide coordination of depart­
mental degree requirements, especially as they impact 
upon the two year campuses. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Alan M. Sear 
Chairman 
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